cinepix Inc.

8275 Mayrand,Montréal Québec,Canada(H4P 2C8) Tel.:(514)342-2340 Telex:055-60547 Fax:(514)342-1922

December 13, 1988

Wayne Alexander

MANATT PHELPS

11355 West Olympic Blwvd.
Los Angeles, CA

90064

Dear Waymne:

RE: LORENZO LAMAS

This is to officially notify you that we would like to
exercise our option on Lorenzo Lamas's ''SnakeEater'' contract
for the sequel tentatively titled ''SnakeEater's Revenge''.

We anticipate a budget of $2,000,000.

Our shooting schedule will require Lorenzo for seven weeks
(based on a 5 day week) beginning March 27th and ending May 12, 1989.

We anticipate completing the shooting within 25 days but as
a precaution would like to insure ourselves with a full 35 days
(seven weeks). Anything over the seven week period, we would like
to be able to hold him at a daily prorated rate. It is up to your
negotiations as to how many days you can get us.

Once again, we would like to get all of the benefits you
negotiated for us in his first contract, copies of which are
enclosed.

Also, your best efforts in obtaining for us another sequel
option at $150,000, 5% of the budget, with a couple of more points

over what he received in the last one.

Yours truly,

CINEPIX INC.
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